
 
 
                                        

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

To Gift Aid your donation or, arrange your payments by standing order, please contact our 
Gift Aid Officer, Vincent Burke at ga.olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk or on 0121 422 1573 
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The Parish of Our Lady & St Hubert 

Parish Newsletter 

 

There is no second collection this week or next week.  

 

The collection today is for the Parish. 

Divine Mercy Sunday 23rd/24th April 2022 
000First  

Saturday 23rd                                   6:00pm First Mass of Sunday Ralph Polett RIP 

Sunday 24th   
10:00am Sunday Mass  Ignatio Tran RIP 

2:55pm The Divine Mercy Holy Hour (and Confessions) 

Monday 25th   No Mass Today 

Tuesday 26th                           10:00am Feast of St George John Sawford Birthday 

Wednesday 27th                              10:00am Easter Mass Hazel Sawford In (MK) 

Thursday 28th  10:00am Easter Mass Aunty Doll 

Friday 29th   10:15am Requiem Mass for Kathleen Mantle  

Saturday 30th                                  
10:00am Easter Mass  People of the Parish  

6:00pm First Mass of Sunday Aunty Gert 
 

Third Sunday of Easter 1st May 2022  
000First  

Sunday 1st            10:00am 
Sunday Mass  Evelyn O’Donnell RIP 

Mass is followed by our “First Sunday” Rosary 
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First Sunday rosary is next Sunday (1st May) after the 10am 

mass. If you would like to request an intention for one of the 

decades, email Deacon David at: dcn.david.williams@rcaob.org.uk or 

text him on 07956 850 373. We also pray the rosary each 

Saturday before mass at 5.30 pm. 

Men's group: After an enforced hiatus, due to COVID, we can now 

resume meetings. Next meeting on Monday 2nd May at 7 pm 

Update on Caritas St Hubert's meeting: Thanks to those who 

attended the meeting last Saturday. The next meeting will be on 

Saturday 30th April at 4pm, please put it in your diaries and join us. 

We shall be discussing possible ways of reaching out more to the 

infirm, the housebound and those who are struggling to make ends 

meet within our local community.  

The RCIA group: will be meeting at 7pm this Tuesday 26th April. 

Loose change collection – Thank you for your generosity. We shall, 

in due course publish a grand total of the amount collected for the 

people of Ukraine.  

Security: Please always take care of your belongings (handbags, 

phones etc.)  We recently had a theft of several items during 

Sunday mass. 

In Case of Emergency. Please make sure you are aware of the 

fire escape routes. The gathering point is on the grass lawn.  

Going into Hospital – It is important that you notify the parish or 

ask to be referred to the relevant catholic chaplain, if you or a 

member of your family are admitted into hospital. If you ever find 

yourself in hospital and would like a visit from a Catholic Priest, 

just ask a nurse on your ward and they should arrange this for you. 

Parish Census - If you wish to fill in a form they are available at 

the back of church. Completed forms can be handed in to Ann 

Williams. 

Sacrament of Reconciliation – is available every Saturday 

morning immediately after the 10:00am mass and from 5.30 pm 

before the evening mass and by appointment with Fr Roger. 

mailto:dcn.david.williams@rcaob.org.uk


Spiritual Communion Prayer. 

My Jesus, I believe that You are truly present in the Most Holy 

Sacrament. I love you above all things, and I desire to receive You 

into my soul. Since I cannot at this moment receive You 

sacramentally, come at least spiritually into my heart. I embrace You 

as being already there and unite myself wholly to You. Never permit 

me to be separated from You. Amen. 

Please Pray for… 

Sick Clergy of the Diocese: Fr Brian Wall, Fr Dominic Innamorati 

SCJ, Fr Edwin Cownley, Fr Fred Sheldon, Fr George Grynoswki, Fr 

John Baggley, Fr Keith Enston, Fr Paul Haines, Fr Peter Blundell, Fr 

Sean Turley, Mgr Graham Wilkinson, Dcn Jack Foxall and Dcn Mike 

Walker, Fr Christopher Draycott & Fr Tony Rohan. 

The sick of the parish. Evelyn Knight, Teresa Stanley, Pat Walsh, 

Gabrielle O’Grady, Roberta Crowther, Lilly Rogers, Edna Edwards, 

Barbara & Chris O’Brien, John Sawford, Terence Rose, Marion King, 

David Walter, Howard Knight, Barbara Powell, Pat Rowley, Martin 

Thomas, Kate Redford, Peter Brewer, Anna Cartlidge, Christine 

Connolly, Richard & Mary Duckett 

The recently deceased: Kathy O’Grady; Stefania Lachowski; Mary 

Alice Cattell; Josephine Hemming; Francis Stark; Barbara Ann 

Mason; Olive Harper; Laurence O’Brien; Fr Gabriel Maguire; Mgr 

John Heslin; Fr Laurence Crowe; Kathleen Mantle; Bill Houghton. 

For those whose anniversary occurs at about this time, including:  

Michael Seery; Carmen Lyle; Lillian Moris; Agnes Hannah Green; 

Lauren Smith; Mary Josephine; Grant Jack Lowry; Mary Redfern; 

Patrick Heanue; John Fleming; Kenneth Rowley; Peter Drinkwater; 

David Mealey; Catherine Stait; Jean Evans; Bettina Lines; Mary 

Docker; Edna May Coady; Delia Considine; Lucia Fasci; Jean Wood; 

William Havelin; Margaret Chambers; Michael O’Halloran; Michael 

Brennan 



Divine Mercy Sunday 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Feb. 22, 1931, Our Lord appeared to Sister Faustina Kowalska, 

bringing with him a wonderful message of Mercy for all humanity. 

Sister Faustina tells us in her diary under this date: “In the evening 

when I was in my cell, I became aware of the Lord Jesus clothed in a 

white garment. One hand was raised in blessing, the other was 

touching the garment at the breast. From the opening in the garment 

at the breast there came forth two large rays, one red, and the 

other pale. In silence I gazed intently at the Lord; my soul was 

overwhelmed with fear, but also with great joy. After a while Jesus 

said to me: ”paint an image according to the pattern you see, with 

this inscription: ‘Jesus, I trust in you.‘”  

Sometime later, Our Lord again spoke to her: “The pale ray stands 

for the Water which makes souls righteous; the red ray stands for 

the Blood which is the life of souls. These two rays issued forth 

from the depths of my most tender Mercy at that time when My 

agonized heart was opened by a lance on the Cross.. Fortunate is the 

one who will dwell in their shelter, for the just hand of God shall not 

lay hold of him.”  

The Divine Mercy Devotion is here at 2:55pm this Sunday 

 


